
 
 

Contact: Adams County 200 Exec. Committee  
AdamsCo200@adamscountyil.gov  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Ursa Farmers Co-Op Supports Adams County Bicentennial with Generous 
Contribution 

Ursa, IL –– Ursa Farmers Co-Op is proud to announce its significant contribution to the 
Adams County Bicentennial celebration. The check presentation will take place on August 
15, 2024, at 3:30 PM at Ursa Farmers Co-Op’s headquarters, located at 2397 Hwy 96 N, 
Ursa, IL, 62376.  

As a cornerstone of our local agricultural community, Ursa Farmers Co-Op’s support 
highlights its commitment to celebrating and preserving the rich history of Adams County. 
This contribution will help fund a range of Bicentennial events and initiatives planned for 
2025, including educational programs, community celebrations, and historical 
commemorations.  

Roger Hugenberger, CEO of Ursa Farmers Co-Op, will be on hand to present the check and 
discuss the company’s role in supporting this historic milestone. [INSERT QUOTE] 

The Adams County Bicentennial marks 200 years of growth, resilience, and community 
spirit in the region. With support from valued local partners like Ursa Farmers Co-Op, the 
celebration promises to be a memorable tribute to the county’s past and its future.  

About Ursa Farmers Co-Op: A leading agricultural cooperative based in Ursa, Illinois, 
Ursa Farmers Co-Op is dedicated to serving the needs of local farmers and the agricultural 
community. Established with a commitment to providing high-quality products and 
services, Ursa Farmers Co-Op offers a range of solutions including grain marketing, feed, 
seed, and agricultural inputs. Known for its strong community ties and support for local 
initiatives, the co-op plays a pivotal role in enhancing agricultural practices and 
contributing to the economic vitality of the region. 

About Adams County Bicentennial: The Adams County Bicentennial celebrates 200 years 
of history, resilience, and community spirit in Adams County, Illinois. Through a diverse 
range of events and initiatives, the Bicentennial aims to honor the county's heritage and 
engage residents and visitors alike in celebrating its contributions to the region. 

For more information about the Adams County Bicentennial and to stay updated on 
upcoming events, please visit Adams County Bicentennial Website at adamsco200.org. 
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